
 
 
 

CENTRAL BUCKS SCHOOL DISTRICT 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT 
 

 
 

We welcome you to the Central Bucks School District. The upcoming days, weeks, and 
months will be exciting for you. Having once been new to the district ourselves, we 
know that this year will be rewarding as well as challenging. 

 

 

As the district’s Staff Development Facilitators, we will be supporting and assisting you, 
along with many others, as you endeavor to make this year an educationally successful 
one for both you and your students. 

 

 

Throughout the year, we will: 
 

 

 Facilitate a district-wide Induction 

 Collaborate with you to share ideas, respond to questions, and address 
concerns 

 Visit your classroom as a peer coach to provide non-evaluative feedback 

 Conduct model lessons and assist in the planning for future implementation 

 Offer targeted workshops to support teachers 
 

 

Our department provides you with this Induction Notebook as an overview of the 
Central Bucks School District. We will work with you on Monday, August 24, 2015.  As 
part of the 2015-2016 Induction Program, we will address classroom applications of 
district initiatives. 

 

 

We look forward to meeting you and working with you. Our best wishes for a positive 
and productive year in Central Bucks! 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 

 
Suzanne Dailey Jason Jaffe Corinne Sikora 

 
 
 

 
Staff Development Facilitators 

cbstaffdev@cbsd.org • 267.893.5714 
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